Busways

School bus services will not operate due to COVID-19 restrictions from Monday 19
July

Dear Principal and/or School Bus Coordinator,

We have just been advised by the NSW Government that in line with the current COVID-19 restrictions, effective tomorrow, Monday 19 July 2021,
we will be operating bus services on a Sunday timetable across our Western Sydney network.

This means there will be no school services operating_until the end of July. It also means there will be limited services from our standard route
services for the next two weeks.

Although student numbers are significantly reduced at the moment, we are aware that this may impact some families who continue to send their
children to school via public transport during this time.

We wanted to make you aware of these changes as soon as possible to assist with managing potential impacts for your student families from
tomorrow onwards.

We ask if you could please share the information to parents and students on your school's website, social media or newsletter to assist us with
ensuring all parents and students are aware of their travel arrangement.

We hope that you and your school community continue to stay safe and well at this challenging time.
Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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